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Hi

I'd like to put my views forward for the proposed site you have to build at the back of
dodds field on hall end Farm pattingham. The field your planning to build on I'm highly
concerned at the flood risk for my current property on dodds field as the solicitors reports
already show my property is at flood risk without other housing being built. The field is
always water logged so I'm struggling to see how it's fit to build on without causing issues.
I'd also like to raise a point about the green belt. Pattingham is a small country side
farming village and think we should protect the green belt.

Many thanks
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